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THE GIFT OF HOPE

Dear parents :
As you are well aware, we are living in a world where vintual reality is more real than real

life itself and a man’s worth is measured only by his materialistic success. In such a
materialistic and success driven world, the onus to develop in our children a little sensitivity
and compassion for their less fortunate brethren lies on the shoulders of today’s parents

and educators.

With this thought in mind, we have launched the ‘The Gift of Hope’ — an effort, wherein you
are requested to encourage your child to buy something (Stationery items / Games/ any
other nonperishable item) for the down trodden, when they buy things for themselves.
These contributions are to be given to the class teacher by the child as per the schedule
mentioned helow :

o 14" May' 2017

o 25" July' 2017

e 24" October 2017

e 218 December’ 2017
These contributions will be distributed to the underprivileged in various organizations run
by NGOs by the students of the school.

We earnestly hope that you, as parents, will be our constant support and encourage your
ward to be a part of this project. It is only TOGETHER that we can make a DIFFERENCE
and help our children to grow up as socially responsible :ndiwduals.

If you wish to be a part of this nobie initiative, please sign and return the consent form
latest by 5" May, 2017 .

We sincerely appreciate your efforts and cooperation.
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